
  

 

 
 February 2024 

 

To: Town of Robbins Board of Commissioners  

Through: Town Clerk and Town Manager  

From: Timmy Brown, Robbins Fire Chief  

Re: Monthly BOC Report  

 

 

• Currently working on budget 
• Paid staff assisted with the Car Seat Safety event at the library on 2/14 
• Paid staff completing daily duties (truck check off, equipment check)  
• Members took VMR Extrication Class  
• Preparing for Fundraiser -Spaghetti Dinner on March 15th  

 

Three new members voted in this month. Please welcome Logan Davis, Logan Richardson, and 
Fredy Loza.  

 

Best,  

 

Timmy Brown 

Robbins Fire Chief  

 

 


